Effective immediately Arielle’s World Daycare Center facilities are no longer operating on a  24/7 basis. The hours of operation will be as followed:
 
Monday-Sunday 5am-1am

If anyone inquires about daycare services (whether they call over the phone, or just walk past the center) for either location please let them know that we are not a 24hr daycare. 
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